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June 3rd Meeting 
     The meeting was called to order by President George Salet.  Pledge to the flag was led by Galdo Pavini, and Bre 
Jones gave the invocation.  A total of 10 members were in attendance.  David DeMartini conducted introductions. 
     A representative from Assemblywoman Fiona Ma's office left a May 2009 Newsletter to be distributed. 
     President-elect Lyle Workman is asking for member input via a biography/interest questionnaire he has distributed to 
all members.  Complete same and promptly get it back to Lyle along with the requested photo.  A new club website is at 
GenevaMissionLions.com  Lyle announced the club's next year budget will be hammered out at the coming June 17th 
meeting. 
     Y & C A Chairman Bill Graziano reported the club earned $2,500 from the project.  He expressed gratitude to Aaron 
Straus and Bre Jones for assisting him. 
     Mystery Lion Galdo Pavini had no victims. 
Board Meeting 
     Treasurer Handford Clews reported two members remain delinquent in their dues.  The board decided to give them 
until June 30th to get current. 
     Secretary Ward Donnelly read letters of gratitude from the Lions Eye Foundation, St. Mary's Day Care, and National 
Association for Visually Handicapped.  Ward also reported attendance for the month of May was 40%. 
     The board voted to grant $300 to the Coalition of Concerned Medical Professionals. 
     Immediate Past-President Bre Jones reported she is working on an installation of officers event.  Details will be 
announced soon. 

June 17th Meeting 
     The meeting was called to order by President George Salet.  Pledge to the flag was led by Robert Fenech, and Charlie 
Bottarini gave the invocation.  A total of 10 members and 3 ladies were in attendance. 
     This was a Budget Committee meeting. President-elect Lyle Workman computer produced and distributed to all 
present charts and graphs detailing time periods, income and expenses of all club activities and grants to beneficiaries.  
Discussion followed.  There was a consensus that no changes in the budget are called for.  However, because of 
declining revenue, Lyle recommended that the club no longer underwrites the cost of members attending the district 
convention or pays for the dinners of past-presidents at Past-Presidents Night. 

 
BIRTHDAYS/ANNIVERSARIES 
5/5 Ted & Vernelle Wildenradt; 5/14 Jim & Marilyn Kerr; 5/22 Anne Benetti; 5/26 Ed & Bobbie Damote, Estelle Bottarini, 
Sophie Zagorewicz; 5/28 Linnie Faina; 6/1 Emily Farrah, Paul & Rosalinda Corvi, 6/16 Kathryn Hammerstedt; Chas. & 
Marcy Stuhr; 6/27 Ben & Annette Spiteri 
                         
COMING EVENTS 
6/3 Board meeting 
6/13 Club Officer Leadership Training, Millbrae Recreation Center, 9 A.M.-1 P.M. 
6/17 Budget meeting 
7/6-7/10 International Convention at Minneapolis 
8/9 District Installation, S.S.F. Conference Center 
 
SHORTS 
The bar only at the Granada Cafe is open until 6 P.M. 
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Congratulations to Jeanette Pavini, daughter of Galdo and Pat, on her winning of the 2008-09 Emmy Award for Special 
Programs in Art & Entertainment at a banquet which took place at the Sheraton Palace Hotel May 16th.  Jeanette was a 
co-producer of the Six Degrees of Love program. 
 
Joe & Emily Farrah bumped into Lily Kish while shopping May 26th.  Lily and Steve are doing well.  They have been 
married 53 years. 
 
Emily Farrah was treated to two nights at Berkeley's Claremont Hotel in celebration of her June 1st birthday.  
 
Margot Clews is being taken to spend two nights at Cache Creek Hotel & Casino for her June 10th birthday. 


